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05 July 2017 
 
Jeffrey Walker 
GHD  
6121 Indian School Road NW Suite 200 
Albuquerque, NM 87110 
 
Subject:  Approval of Delineation and NAPL Recovery Work Plans 
 
Reference:  

Project  Name    
3RP-468  State Com J6   

   
Dear Mr. Walker: 
 
Thank you for your 26Jun17 submission of the work plans we asked ConocoPhillips for on 25May17 to delineate NAPL 
and benzene plumes and to recover NAPL effectively by use of more active remediation techniques.  You presented more 
details of 2013 delineation efforts and have proposed Geoprobe sampling and up to three eight-hour days of multiphase 
dual extraction (MPDE) efforts.   
 
OCD approves the work plan referenced above with the following conditions. 

• Notify OCD District III staff at least 48 hours prior to start of delineation or recovery work at each site. 
• Notify OCD District III staff of your proposed schedule. 

  

 
Randolph Bayliss, P.E. 
Hydrologist, District III 
 
 
Cc: Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields, Gwen Frost, Matt Henderson 
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